
GSDC of Oregon 

February Membership Meeting 

February 4, 2010 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:05 by Pres. Primmer.  

 

Reports:  

There was no secretary report as Ruth was home on baby watch. 

 

Tracking: 

Jim is waiting for verification on park availability. He will try to get it finalized tomorrow. 

 

Agility March: Clark County Fairgrounds 

Patty reported that the March Agility Trial is going well. Premium lists are out. Preparations are 

progressing nicely and we should have a good trial. 

 

Agility June: Clackamas County Fairgrounds 

We need to hire a course builder to make certain the event runs smoothly and efficiently.  

We also still need a hospitality chair to assist. 

 

Educational Program: 

Sharon Harmon, Executive Director of the Oregon Humane Society, gave a presentation on the 

dog legislation passed last year. 

 

Brags:  (these will only be published on the web if the information is provided to Ruth in 

writing/email) 

Jim B: He finished his dog at the Rose City Classic. 

Patty B: She and her dogs had another fabulous agility month. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at:  9:40 

 

 

From notes by Jim Primmer. 

 


